KARME DHARMA CHAKRA

Communauté monastique bouddhiste

St. Léon-sur-Vézere,
April 3, 2007

Buddhist Center Copenhagen
Svanemollevej 56
DK-2100 Copenhagen

Dear members of the sangha:

With deep sorrow and profound sadness we learnt about the death of Hannah, and
we would like to let you know that we share the deep sense of loss all of you must be
experiencing.

Hannah devoted her whole life to the dharma, and her contribution has been
immense. She touched so many people’s lives and we always found her to be
cheerful, open and, above all, unassuming and modest, never making demands on
anybody.

All practitioners and members of Dhagpo Kagyu Ling express their condolences. We
have organized different rituals to accompany Hannah in her passing.

You are in our thoughts and our prayers.
Sincerely,
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(Jigme Rinpoche)



